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MANAGEMENT LETTER 
 
To the Board of Directors 
Wesley International Academy, Inc. 
Atlanta, Georgia 
 

We have audited the accompanying financial statements of the governmental activities, each major 
fund, and the aggregate remaining fund information of Wesley International Academy, Inc. (“the 
School”) as of and for the year ended June 30, 2021, which collectively comprise the School’s basic 
financial statements. 
 

We issued our report on internal control over financial reporting and on compliance and other 
matters dated August 20, 2021.  Disclosures in that report, if any, should be considered in 
conjunction with this management letter. 
 

This management letter is intended for the information of the School’s management, and is not 
intended to be and should not be used by anyone other than these specified parties. 
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